
Emails from the Public on 10.2 
 
Dear council members, 
 
Please vote not to change the zoning designation for the property the church is trying to move 
into for their church campus.  I do not mind another church in the area, but I think using the land 
to provide more jobs for residents as it is now designated is more important. 
 
Thank you, 
Sharon Root 
District 4 
 


